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The Galston Gumnut 
Galston Public School Newsletter 

Wednesday 27th November 2019 
Phone: 9653 2062    Fax: 9653 1980 

Email: galston-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
Website: www.galston-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 
Calendar Dates 

Week 7, Term 4 
Monday 25th November Stage 2 ZooSnooz 
Tuesday 26th November Stage 2 ZooSnooz 

Wednesday 27th November  
Kindergarten Orientation Day 2, 9:00-10:00am 
Stage 3 Paul Wade Presentation 
League Tag Sydney North Final 

Friday 29th November  Assembly, 2:05pm – Dance group & Drama group items 
Week 8, Term 4 

Wednesday 4th December Kindergarten Orientation Day 3, 9:00-10:00am 
Galston High School Orientation Day 

Thursday 5th December Annual Presentation Day Assembly, 9:00am 
Evacuation Drill 1:00pm 

Friday 6th December Assembly, 2:05pm – Year 6 item 
Week 9, Term 4 

Monday 9th December Principal’s Morning Tea, 10:30am 
Senior Choir to Bendigo Bank, 11:00am 

Thursday 12th December P&C Carols Night 

Friday 13th December Talent Quest 
No Assembly 

 
Note Due Date 

Year 5: Year 6 jerseys for 2020 Thursday 12th December 
Year 6: party day permission Thursday 12th December 

 

From the Relieving Principal 
Aussie Ark Fundraiser 
Last Thursday, the students were thoroughly excited to meet two baby Tasmanian Devils and to hear all about 
these amazing Australian animals.  Our school generously raised $567 to support the Aussie Ark project.  Aussie 
Ark was established in 2011 as ‘Devil Ark’, with a focus on saving the iconic Tasmanian devil from extinction.  Since 
then and due to overwhelming success, the role of the organisation has expanded, and now has a vision of creating 
a long-term future for our threatened Australian species.   
Thank you to the Cepak and Smart families for driving this fundraiser and to all of the families who donated cakes 
for the cake stall.  
 

 
 

Week 7, Term 4 

mailto:galston-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.galston-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Presentation Day Assembly, Thursday 5th December, 9:00am  Page 2 
 

 
Stage 2 ZooSnooz 
On Monday afternoon we waved to the many smiling and excited faces of our Stage 2 students as they set off on 
their journey to the zoo.  The children experienced a Night Safari where they were able to get up close to the 
animals and talk to the zoo keepers.  They also enjoyed a night view of our beautiful Sydney Harbour!  On Tuesday 
the students successfully navigated the weather to enjoy many of the zoos exhibits.  Thank you to Mr Finch, Miss 
Mahony and Mr Fraser for taking time away from their families to provide this educational and social / emotional 
learning experience for our students.  Congratulations to the students on your excellent behaviour throughout the 
excursion.  

2020 School Captains, House Captains and Library Monitors  
We have now concluded nominations, voting and selection of School Captains and Vice-Captains, House Captains 
and Vice-Captains and Library Monitors.  Well done to all of the Year 5 students who nominated themselves for a 
leadership position.  A letter will shortly be mailed home to the families of the children who have been elected or 
selected to fill a leadership role for next year and the students will be inducted at our Presentation Assembly on 
Thursday 5th December.  
 
Presentation Day Assembly RSVPs 
A letter has been mailed home to the families of the children who will receive an award at our Presentation Day 
Assembly on Thursday 5 December, 9:00am. Please ensure you RSVP to the school office to confirm you have 
received this correspondence.   
 
 
ICAS 
Well done to students who participated in the ICAS Writing Assessment online.  
These certificates were presented at the COLA assembly on Monday.  
 
 
 
 
Parent Helpers and Volunteers’ Breakfast 
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In recognition of the valuable contribution to Galston Public School of our parent helpers 
and volunteers, we would like to invite all who have helped and volunteered at the school 
in any way during the year to join us for a breakfast hosted by the teachers.  This includes 
helping in the classroom, library, sport, scripture, special days, transporting students, 
computers, excursions, canteen and P&C.  
 Date:      Monday 16th December 
 Time:   7:30am – 8:45am 
 Venue:  School Hall 
 
Planning for 2020 
We are currently planning for 2020 and would greatly appreciate receiving information regarding student movement.  
If your child is not returning to Galston Public School next year, please let us know. 
 
2020 Classes 
This Friday 29th November is the last day for submitting a letter noting any factors that may affect the placement of 
your child in our 2020 classes.  Whilst I cannot guarantee that we will be able to meet your requests, we will consider 
the information provided and, if possible, find a satisfactory solution.  To minimise disruption and to retain balanced 
numbers, changes will not be made to classes once they have been formed in 2020. 

 
Week 7 PBL Awards 

Galston Gotcha Prize Draw Winners 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Rebecca Wallace  
 
 
Hills Bus Route 3128 Travel Advice 
There will be a minor time adjustment for route 3128 commencing 9 December 2019.  Please see the school bus 
travel advice sheet for Galston Public School further on in the newsletter.  A reminder that students must have a 
valid Opal card to travel on school buses, and must tap on and off morning and afternoon. 
 
 
Library Notice 
Overdue notices have been sent home with students who have outstanding books.  Please check at home for any 
books with the Galston Public School barcode on and return them to the library by the end of this week.  If you 
received a note and have looked for the books but cannot find them, please write this on the note, sign it, and return 
the note to the library so that we know a search has been made.  Thank you. 
 
Mrs Antonie, Mrs Weiss and Mrs Morgan – Librarians 
 
 
Scholastic Book Club Issue 8  -  Christmas Shopping Edition!! 
• Cash or cheque orders must be returned to school by Thursday 28th November– in an 

envelope clearly marked with Book Club, child’s name and class. 
• Credit payment must be completed using Scholastic’s LOOP facility. 
• If paying by cash or cheque (return order to school) and ensure correct payment is enclosed  

o CHEQUES – payable to Scholastic Books 
o CASH – must be exact amount: change not available. 

• If the order is completed by your child – please check it! 
 
• Late orders will not be accepted.  

Quick return to ensure 
delivery before the holidays. 
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• Parent orders (e.g. a present for child) – mark the envelope as a parent order and include your phone number. 
 
Delia Morgan – Book Club Coordinator 
 
 
 
News From 1-2M 
1-2M have really let their light shine this year!  As a class we have worked together to help each other learn each 
and every day.  
 
This term, we have had a great time learning about fairytales and we have really enjoyed growing our creative 
minds to create fractured fairy tales! What’s a fractured fairytale, you might ask?  A fractured fairytale is a well-
known fairy tale with a twist!  This term we have twisted many fairytales, including Little Red Riding Hood, Goldilocks 
and the Three Bears, Cinderella, Jack and the Bean Stalk, and many more!  Fracturing fairytales gives us the 
giggles in 1-2M, because our stories are so funny and different from the original story.  We love sharing our fractured 
fairytales, so feel free to come and check them out: we would love to read them to you! 
 
This term we have also started to build some new skills on the computers.  We are 
superstars at logging in to our school computers and learning where all the keys are 
on the keyboard.  We have been using Word documents to type information about 
us, including our name, favourite colour and favourite animals.  Miss Mifsud even 
taught us some cool tricks, like how to change the font style, font size and font 
colours.  It was really cool and lots of fun: we cannot wait until the next time we have 
a computer lesson. 
 
We hope you all enjoy the rest of the school year. 

 
Madaleine Mifsud – 1-2M 
 
 
 
P&C News 
Christmas Carols at Vision Valley 
Remember to book your FREE tickets to the GPS & Community Carols evenings on Thursday 12th December at 
Vision Valley.  Feel free to bring family and friends along.  We look forward to seeing everyone there. 

http://carolsinthevalley.com.au 
 
Raffle 
Our Christmas raffle this year is being sold using an online tool.  There are some great prizes on offer, so go online 
to check them out and buy tickets:  

https://www.rafflelink.com.au/galstonpandccarols19?fbclid=IwAR0DrZwRmbapI42fFYjc0gwt_PULA-
l0ePH4UDhJPmfwr6S9xPdYGRDxKeo 

 
Kim Alsdorf – P&C President, kim@galstonpandc.org.au  
 
 
 
 
 

http://carolsinthevalley.com.au/
https://www.rafflelink.com.au/galstonpandccarols19?fbclid=IwAR0DrZwRmbapI42fFYjc0gwt_PULA-l0ePH4UDhJPmfwr6S9xPdYGRDxKeo
https://www.rafflelink.com.au/galstonpandccarols19?fbclid=IwAR0DrZwRmbapI42fFYjc0gwt_PULA-l0ePH4UDhJPmfwr6S9xPdYGRDxKeo
mailto:kim@galstonpandc.org.au


Presentation Day Assembly, Thursday 5th December, 9:00am  Page 5 
 

 
 
Canteen News 
Friday 29th November and Monday 2nd December Lunch + Counter Sales 
Please lodge orders through Flexischools.com.au by 9.15am. 
If your child is absent from school on a lunch ordering day you are able to cancel the order online prior to cut off at 
9.15am or call Flexischools on 1300 361 769. 
 
The canteen will be closed for lunch orders on the following Friday and this is reflected in Flexischools: 

Friday 13th December – only open for lunch time counter sales 
We have had 2 parents indicate that they will open the canteen for 45 mins at lunch time for counter sales on this 
date.  Thank you! 
SPECIAL *** This Friday we will be selling choc chip cookies for $1 each.  
 
### We are discontinuing Baked Bean jaffles due to the difficulty in keeping the equipment clean and at a standard 
that the Health Inspectors will permit.  They are no longer able to be ordered in Flexischools.. 
 
Louise O'Rourke – Canteen Committee 
 
 
 

Friday Roster 
29th November 

Helpers Assistant Supervisor 

9:30-12:00 Debbie Webb 
9:00-3:00 Amal Grogan 9:00-3:00 Rosie Barba 

12:00-3:00 Belinda Lagos 

 
  Monday Roster 

 
 Morning 10:30 to 1:30 Afternoon 12:30-2:30 

2nd December Kristie Chambers Susan Vriens 

 
 
 
Uniform Shop 
The uniform shop is open twice a term unless the following term will be a change of season/uniform, in which case 
we will open on an additional afternoon. 
 
We will be open for Kindergarten Orientation at 10am on Wednesday 4th December.  While priority will be given to 
the parents and students commencing Kindergarten in 2020, we welcome other parents to visit at this time if they 
need to purchase anything.  Uniform shop opening dates for 2020 will be announced shortly. 
 
We encourage all parents and carers to order uniforms via Flexischools.  Orders will be packed and sent home with 
students at the start and end of each week.  Any enquiries please contact us via uniformshop@galstonpandc.org.au 
 
Kristie Chambers and Belinda Crofts – Uniform Shop Coordinators 

 

http://flexischools.com.au/
mailto:uniformshop@galstonpandc.org.au
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